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South Mosman Wharf Upgrade 
 

Night work in September and October 

 

September 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Borogegal and Cameraygal as the Traditional Custodians of 
the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

South Mosman Wharf is being 
upgraded as part of the Safe 
Accessible Transport program to make 
public transport safe, inclusive and 
easy to use for all passengers, 
especially people with disability, older 
people, people with prams or luggage 
and people with limited mobility. 
 
Upcoming night work 
In August, we notified you of upcoming night work. 
Due to unforeseen circumstances this work was 
postponed and will now be carried out in the 
coming weeks. 
For safety and accuracy, this work needs to be 
carried out at night when the water is at its calmest 
and there is less marine traffic. 

 
When we’ll be working 
Work is expected to take place over 15 night 
shifts from Sunday 29 September to Sunday 20 
October (excluding Saturdays) between 8pm and 
5am, weather and maritime conditions permitting. 

For all other construction activities, work will 
continue to take place during standard work 
hours from 7am to 5pm. 

 

 

 

What the work involves 
Work involves lifting and screwing new pontoon 
piles and installing structural steel for the lift, 
stair and skybridge structures. Equipment 
includes a barge crane, tugboat, piling leader, a 
work punt, temporary lighting and hand tools. 
Pedestrian and vehicle access to properties will 
be maintained along Musgrave Street. 

Managing our impacts 
Some of our work may be noisy at times. If pile 
hammering work is required, it will only be carried 
out after 7am. To minimise impacts we will be 
turning off equipment when not in use and 
placing equipment and lights as far away as 
possible from residents. 

Are you studying for the Higher School 
Certificate?   
If a member of your household is studying for the 
Higher School Certificate (HSC) please contact us 
as soon as possible. We will make every effort to 
limit disruption to HSC students during the exam 
period.  

Thank you for your cooperation while we carry out 
this important work. 

 

 



To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au Page 2 of 2 

  

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au/southmosmanwharf  
 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Existing South Mosman Wharf piles and pontoon  
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